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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

New Year’s Greetings from Amanora School! 

I trust this circular finds you in good health and high spirits 

I am writing to inform you of a significant update in the no-detention policy, which aligns with the 
evolving educational landscape and the latest amendments to the Right to Education Act. 

The amendment introduces checkpoint exams at grade 5 and grade 8.In our continuous effort to 
enhance the quality of education and ensure the holistic development of our students, the year-end 
exams will be the checkpoint exams at grade 5 and grade 8 to evaluate the academic progress and 
overall development of students, in line with the Act's mandate. 

Starting from the current academic year, checkpoint exams as part of the new detention policy will 
be applicable to all students of grade 5 and grade 8. 

 In accordance with the Right to Education Act, students who do not clear the year -end exams may 
face the possibility of not being promoted to the next grade. This policy has been implemented to 
ensure that every child receives the necessary support and attention to excel in its academic journey. 

We understand that every child is unique, and some may face challenges in certain subjects. As per 
our regular practice we have a robust support system. Students are provided additional assistance 
during remedial classes, counselling, and other resources to help them overcome academic hurdles. 
Parents of all the students that require additional support have already been met by the school 
authorities after Term I performance.  

We believe that the success of every student is a collaborative effort between the school and parents. 
We urge you to actively participate in your child's education, providing the timely necessary support 
and guidance. 

We firmly believe that these changes will contribute to the overall improvement of our students' 
academic performance and ensure a well-rounded educational experience. Your cooperation and 
support are crucial in making this transition smooth and successful. 

Best regards 
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